
Roessleville toy collection day is

Roessleville Parents

Please help us ...

Stuff the Bus
with Toys For Tots

Please help South Colonie Schools
bring joy to a needy child this holiday
season.

For the 13th straight year, district
employees, students and their families
are teaming up with the U.S. Marine
Corps in a unique campaign to “Stuff
The Bus” with Toys For Tots.

Toys For Tots, sponsored by the
Marines Corps since 1947, annually
provides some 60,000 Capital District
children with toys for the holidays.

THURSDAY
DECEMBER 5

If you would like to contribute, please send your
child to school this day with one new, unwrapped

toy and help us Stuff the Bus with Toys For Tots.


